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Annual General Meeting 
& 

Shad Valley Enrichment Program 
& 

1972 NRU Vessel Change (movie) 

 

The Chalk River Branch of the Canadian Nuclear Society will hold its Annual General Meeting in the Bennett 

Room of the J.L. Gray Building on Thursday, October 27, 2011 at 7:00 pm.  Following the meeting, Ms. Pia 

Dimayuga will give us a short presentation on her experience this summer as a participant in the Shad Valley 

Summer Enrichment Program.  At the conclusion, people are invited to stay to watch a ½ hour documentary made 

of the 1972 NRU Vessel Change. 

 

Shad Valley is a four week summer enrichment program. Students spend a month living in residence at one of our 

host university campuses across Canada.  It is available to students in later high school (grades 10-12 and Quebec 

and international equivalent).  With workshops and lectures that focus on the sciences, engineering, technology 

and entrepreneurship, the program provides an academically stimulating, mind expanding adventure for top well-

rounded students. Students also enjoy team-building exercises, recreational activities and the opportunity to 

explore local attractions.  This summer, Pia Dimayuga, a student at Mackenzie High School, attended the 

program and will give us a short presentation on her experiences there. 

 

CNS Chalk River Branch 
Annual General Meeting 
Thursday October 27th 

 
CNS AGM:  7:00 pm, followed by seminar 

Bennett / Mackenzie Room, J.L. Gray Centre 
(Entry via rear security entrance) 

 
 

 Moving the replacement calandria into the NRU reactor 
hall, September 1966 


